
Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 
 
My name is Laura Craig, and I live in Corvallis. I am writing in support of SB 88 to make sure that 
advertising, legal and lobbyist fees come out of company profits, not rate payer pockets. 
 
I support SB 88 because: 

 
Even though I diligently conserve energy and have solar panels, my latest electricity bill was well 
over one hundred dollars, which is high for me. 

 
I don’t understand why a large corporate utility feels that it can freely charge its customers for their 
lobbyists, lawyers, advertising, and membership fees to big industry associations. How is this fair?? 

 
Where is the humanity in this behavior? Where is the concern for community? 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of SB 88.  
 
Sincerely,  
Laura Craig 
Corvallis, Oregon 

 


